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SCHOOL CALENDAR                                                            We are an accredited Waste Wise Ways School 

 Mandatory Vaccination Update for Schools 
At today's webinar with the Deputy Secretaries, it was stated clearly, staff would be required 
to be vaccinated by 8th November 2021.  As well as staff, all community volunteers e.g. 
canteen, swimming school, reading helpers, P & C committee, uniform shop volunteers etc 
must be vaccinated to enter the school site. 
Coaches and Afterschool Care, cleaners, all NDIS service providers (such as speech therapists) 
and internal workshop presenters must also have their completed vaccination certificates. 
 

Rule to remember:   
If you need a Working with Children Check you will need a vaccination certificate. 

 
* Further information regarding other matters will be sent to schools tomorrow to forward 

onto our communities. 

 
Photos this week are 
from our 2021 files. 
Just thought you might 
enjoy looking back on 
the year. Can you guess 
what the photos are 
about? 

A proud member of the First North Community of Schools and The Rivers P-12 

4TH “LEARNING FROM HOME” NEWSLETTER EDITION 
Another week of evolving and improving learning from home 
and connecting!  The increased number of zooms have been 
well received by our community and the teachers are also 
delighted to have that closer contact with their classes and 
facilitate connections between students. 
What also is impressive is the innovation also occurring as 
students and parents become more apt in using technology 
and creatively turning in learning tasks and / or sharing 
alternative activities their families have been enjoying. 
It is also refreshing to see the weather becoming warmer, so 
the children can get outside and participate in more outdoor 
activities. 
 
PARENT & COMMUNITY SUPPORT ZOOM MEETING 
MONDAY 6TH SEPTEMBER AT 3:30PM 
As parents and students become more experienced with 
using zoom, we felt that parents & carers shouldn’t be 
missing out on connecting through the school via a zoom 
meeting. 

The purpose of the meeting is to enable parents to ask 
questions to our counsellor, Liz Bethell, and myself regarding 
any concerns you may have either in how to support your 
family’s wellbeing and/or strategies to cope through 
lockdown periods.   
Liz will also share information regarding different support 
you can access.  It will also provide a way for parents to 
share what is working for them or brainstorm ideas together 
to help with various problems that may arise.  This zoom is 
also open to any of our new parents who are moving to the 
area and will be joining our school in the future.    
We hope you can join us. 
 
Topic: Parent Support Zoom Meeting with Michelle Slee & 
Counsellor Liz Bethell 
Time: Sep 6, 2021 03:30 PM Canberra, Melbourne, Sydney 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/66361678534?pwd=VEV2e
mZHVFBnaXI0eHMzaUZ3aXZmUT09  
Meeting ID: 663 6167 8534 
Passcode: 191396 

mailto:clunes-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://clunes-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/66361678534?pwd=VEV2emZHVFBnaXI0eHMzaUZ3aXZmUT09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/66361678534?pwd=VEV2emZHVFBnaXI0eHMzaUZ3aXZmUT09


  

P & C ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING - MONDAY 13th 
September at 3:30pm 
After a discussion with some of the  P & C executive team, it 
has been decided the AGM will be put back to the last 
Monday of this term to allow time for preparation, given the 
demanding multiple roles parents have at this point of time. 
Skylar’s mum, Sumarah, has asked everyone to pay their  
P & C membership fee of 50 cents to ensure they can 
volunteer and vote for the new executive for the coming 
year.  We have already had a couple of new parents put up 
their hands to help the team as they realise how important it 
is to keep this organisation going.   A new date will also be 
given for the pie drive collection as well as other pressing 
matters for the remainder of this year. 
We hope the timing of the AGM meeting will suit many 
parents and there will be a solid representation of our 
school community.  Zoom meeting details will be sent out 
next week 
 
BOOK WEEK FUN ACTIVITY NEXT WEEK 
Although we will still hold a book character parade and 
educational awards ceremony when we return, Miss 
Hutchinson has come up with a fun activity for the whole 
school to join in throughout next week. (More details in this 
newsletter). 
 
PUBLIC SPEAKING COMPETITION  
All students have been working on their speeches for term 3.  
Given preparation has been very different and the 
presentation will be different, we ask all students to film 
their speech and post the video by next Thursday.   
** DO NOT POST YOUR SPEECH onto the stream.  Please 
wait until instructions are forwarded on Monday. 
Teachers will then view speeches and announce the winners 
and runners-up from each stage in the last week of term.  
The same filmed speech will be presented to external judges 
for the First North Community of Schools Public Speaking 
Competition. 
All students who present a speech will have this 
acknowledged on their semester two reports and receive a 
participation certificate. 
Given the current circumstances, we have no control over 
integrity of process, however we ask that all students HAVE 
ONLY ONE TAKE OF FILMING. (Students can rehearse as 
much as they like prior to the filming). 
 
COMMUNITY SAFETY 
We are very pleased the council has cleared the corner of 
James Gibson Rd.  This was a very dangerous area for 
students and community adhering to regulations of not 
walking through the school.  The community can now walk 
around this corner without stepping onto the busy road.   
While we would all love to have a concrete path down the 
side of the school, this is at least a step in the right direction. 
Our filtered water unit has been delivered however 
installation is not deemed as essential, (even though we 
have pleaded!) and therefore it will be installed once level 
regulations are reduced. 
 
SPRING HAS SPRUNG! 
A few families commented they loved the excuse to explore 
growing plants and blossoming flowers as per this week’s 
library lessons, and I have also enjoyed taking a walk and 

photographing the blooms and foliage.  Next week we will 
be looking at baby animals so please take some photos of 
baby animals or animals on the move (no brown snakes 
please) and we will have fun in library zoom meetings next 
week.  
Not sure if we’ll fit baby calves or foals on our laps during 
zoom but it might be fun to check out some of our family 
pets too. 
 
HAPPY FATHERS DAY 
 Our hearts and thoughts go out to all our families this 
Sunday.  Many of us will not be able to spend time with 
Dads, Grandpas, Great Grandpas, Uncles and other loved 
family members.  We hope you have a special day with your 
own family at home and wish all our Dads and Dad like role 
models in our community a very special Fathers’ Day. 
 
Michelle Slee – Principal 
 
                     EXPECTATION of the WEEK 

“Stay strong, stay safe and reach out if needed” 
 

A day in 2-3 classroom 
You may remember we promised some insight into 
classrooms for Education Week.  
Miss Hutchinson and her 2-3 students were able to complete 
their video prior to the lockdown taking us all by surprise.  
Here is the link for you to view. It will also be uploaded to 
our website shortly. 
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/17cjXp5xpIw075Hyy
UWu0DbfhtbUuot9K  
 
Student Assembly Awards 
Congratulations to the following students who received 
Assembly Awards last Friday. 

K-1 Class 

Arthur Marsh- for wonderful and consistent 
engagement to the Learning from Home 
program and showing evidence of continuing 
to work on his goals. 

 

Leo Berryman- for an engaging video that 
was very descriptive about his toys, and his 

commitment to the wellbeing of other 
students. 

Loren Allport- for consistent engagement to 
the Learning from Home program and 
growth in her confidence working with 
technology. 

 

2-3 Class 
Dakota O'Hara - for developing her 

measuring skills when finding the total area 
of different objects at home. 
 
Sacha Longmire - for her 
great effort in learning how to use Auslan 
to say her name. 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/17cjXp5xpIw075HyyUWu0DbfhtbUuot9K
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/17cjXp5xpIw075HyyUWu0DbfhtbUuot9K


  
 
 
Finn de Heer - for creating some awesome 

sentences using his spelling words. 
 
4-5-6 Class 

Shen Wilson - For making an amazing effort 
with spelling tasks. Shen continually 
constructs excellent and highly creative 
sentences with her words. 
  

Isaac Mitchell - For great organisation. He is 
highly engaged in online learning and 

constantly puts his best effort into 
everything that he does. 

  
 
Angus Wisse - For creating some excellent 
videos with great imagination. 
 

Library Awards 
 
Evie Sackett - for wonderful drawing of 
emotions [see picture later in the photos 
section] 
 
 

Beau Gallagher-Summers - for his excellent 
detailed drawing of emotions. [see picture 

in photos later] 
 
Lawson Mactier - for his fantastic attitude to 
work, caring to others and great drawing task 
effort. 
 

 

Scholastic Book Club – online catalogue 
 To see the Book Club Issue 6 catalogue click on this link: 
https://scholastic.com.au/media/6421/bc621web.pdf 
 
You can order online via LOOP LOGIN (scholastic.com.au) 
[you will need to register if you have not used LOOP before] 
or send us your order via email and pay online on our 
website. 
For this edition you can elect to have your order home 
delivered at a cost of $7.50 [via LOOP] OR you can have the 
order sent to the school as normal for no cost.  The choice is 
yours.  Orders need to be submitted by TOMORROW. 
 
 Kindergarten 2022 Orientation  
Unfortunately, our Kindergarten Orientation will need to be 
rescheduled due to the current Covid lockdown regulations. 
Please watch this space for details once we can confirm new 
dates. 
 

Book Week Reading Challenge 
 

 

 

 

 

You can also access the link on Google Classroom 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uXya5-
1hDA9K_gIqrwcR3kperNq37kZudh_GejYGk78/edit?usp=shar
ing 

 

 

      Here are Sacha and   
Camilla reading at home. 

 
P&C News 
The P&C AGM has been pushed back to Monday 13th 
September at 3.30pm.  This is the last Monday of term and 
we hope you will be able to attend or even better volunteer 
to assist our association.  Details will follow with role 
descriptions and information about the P&C objectives. 

   Your P&C Executive Team 
 

Clunes Out of School Hours Care 
Our vacation care program for the September holidays is 
now available – please see copy at end of newsletter. 
It has also been emailed with the newsletter so you can print 
it off and display on your noticeboard or fridge. 
 

Laura and the OSHC team 
 

https://scholastic.com.au/media/6421/bc621web.pdf
https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uXya5-1hDA9K_gIqrwcR3kperNq37kZudh_GejYGk78/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uXya5-1hDA9K_gIqrwcR3kperNq37kZudh_GejYGk78/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uXya5-1hDA9K_gIqrwcR3kperNq37kZudh_GejYGk78/edit?usp=sharing


  

Photos of 2021 Lockdown 
 

  
 

 

Evie and Beau’s  drawings of 
emotions/feelings 

 

 
 

 
Library time with Mrs Slee 

 
Construction free play 

 
Mr Priestley aspiring for Olympic greatness 

 
Thumbs up from Dulcie 

 
 



  
This is the program for Vacation Care – pending Covid 
regulations 

 

 



  

Covid Resources 
We are sending out some Covid Resources for young people 
that have been sent through by Liz Bethell our school 
counsellor. 
They are attached with the school newsletter email and have 
been sent out on the SkoolBag App. 
Below is a snippet of some of the information. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 




